
 
Memphis Zoo 

2nd Grade Class Field Trip 
 

Parents! As part of our Animal Science Unit, we will be taking a field trip to 
the Memphis Zoo! We will leave school at 8:30am and will arrive back at around 
3:30pm. You are more than welcome to join us, just check the box on the 
permission slip! Your child must have a sack lunch because we will be eating in a 
pavilion reserved for groups. No one will be allowed to purchase lunch from 
vendors unless parent is chauffeuring. I must have your signed slip by October 19th! 
  
 
 

 
What to Bring:  

o Sack Lunch 
o Drinking Water 
o Walking Shoes 
o Sunscreen (optional) 
o Hat or Sunglasses (optional) 
o Light jacket (optional) 

 
 

  Memphis Zoo 
2000 Prentiss Pl, Memphis, TN 38112 
www.memphiszoo.org 


